Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Office of Energy
LOCAL GOVERNMENT ENERGY EFFICIENT LIGHTING GRANT PROGRAM

Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services

Office of Energy

Notice of Funding Availability

Project Name: LOCAL GOVERNMENT ENERGY EFFICIENT LIGHTING GRANT PROGRAM

The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (FDACS) is seeking grant applications from local governments that were not directly funded by USDOE through the EECBG formula program to reduce their total energy use through the replacement of inefficient lighting with energy efficient lighting, and evaluate the actual energy savings received as a result of the project. Grant recipients will be required to track energy savings once improvements have been completed until the end of their grant agreement. It is anticipated that approximately $1 million will be available for the Local Government Energy Efficient Lighting Grant Program. The Department may have the option to allocate additional funds to the Program, subject to availability.

Grant applications and instructions may be obtained on the internet at http://www.freshfromflorida.com/offices/energy/. Grant applications must be received by Friday, June 14, 2013, at 5 p.m. Eastern Standard Time in order to be considered.

FDACS reserves the right, at its sole discretion, to suspend or amend the provisions of this NOFA during the application period. If such an action occurs, FDCAS will post revisions to the NOFA on its website, http://www.freshfromflorida.com/offices/energy/.
